



Mr John Dye request-674328-

🗖@...........................

telford.gov.uk

facebook.com/TelfordWrekin

twitter.com/TelfordWrekin

01952 382537

Date: 07 July 2020 Your Ref: TWC-55524

Dear Mr Dye

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000

Further to your recent request, please see our response below.

I would be grateful if you could provide me a copy of, or a link to, your most recent School Place Planning strategy document. I would also be grateful if you can provide me details of any consultations on proposed new school provision currently live or in planning.

As it is no longer a statutory requirement Telford and Wrekin do not publish a School Place Planning strategy.

We are planning for a new Free school to be operational by September 2023, which will go out to consultation prior to construction.

If you are not happy with the information you have received, you have the right to appeal. Please send us the reasons for your appeal to the above address and mark for the attention of Information Governance, Freedom of Information – Appeal on or before 07/10/2020.

Please remember to quote the above reference number in all related correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Sam Devonshire
Information Governance

